Piraeus, 2nd,July, 1964

Dear Sir,
S.S."AGHIOS NICOLAOS"

With reference to our Report 8 No,11000 dated 25.5.65 in respect of
the above vessel, we would inform you that we have now received an
advice note from Messrs, Kettenfabrik UNNA in which it is stated that
11 shacklesof 1 1/4" 0,D, stud link cable will be supplied to the
above vessel in from 8 to 10 week time,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors.

The Secretary,
London.,
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